
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year
from 

Ruth, Glenn and Harold

     This year has been a good one for us. Everyone except grandson, 
Dan (Krystal), will be here for Christmas…even Austin (Kayla) are 
coming home for Christmas from Japan. Jill continues to recover from 
her stroke, and hip surgery incurred during rehab. She hopes to return to 
work in February.  We will be spending the Winter in AZ, and will of 
course, be sending you our Winter Newsletter (The RGH Report). Our 
portrait was a gift from friends for Glenn's 80th Birthday. Ruth is much 
younger!                                 We love you. Ruth and Glenn…& Harold




